
April 23, 2007 

Robert Barsamian, 
Flint Pond Development, LLC 
54 Jaconnet Street 
Newton, MA 02461 

Dear Mr. Barsamian: 

Please find attached the Massachusetts Highway Department's amended M.G.L. Chapter 30, 
Section 61 Finding for the Residences at Flint Pond and Associated Shopping Center project 
(EOEA 12341) in Shrewsbury. The amended finding will be incorporated into the Massachusetts 
Highway Department permits issued for this project. If you have any questions regarding this 
amended finding, please call J. Lionel Lucien, P.E.: Manager of the PubliclPrivate Development 
Unit, at (617) 973-7341. 

Sincerely, 

Commissioner 
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Cc David J. Mohler, Acting Deputy Secretary Director for Planning 
David Anderson, P.E., Acting Chief Engineer 
Deerin Babb-Brott, MEPA Director, EOEEAl: / 
Neil Boudreau. State Traffic Engineer 
Gregory Prendergast. Director, Environmental Services 
Thomas Waruzila, MassMighway District 3 Director 
Stanley Wood, P.E., Highway Design Engineer, Highway Design 
Thomas Gray, Director, Right of Way Bureau 
Marie Rose, P.E., Acting Director, Project Management 
PubliciPrivate Development Unit files (2 COPIES) 
Planning Board, Town of Shrewsbury 
Central Massachusetts Regional Planning Commission 
Kay Carson, Director, MassRides 












